NOTICE OF VACANCY

Notice is hereby given that there is one (1) vacancy on the Board of
Directors of the CRESTLINE VILLAGE WATER DISTRICT.

The remaining members of the Board of Directors of the CRESTLINE
VILLAGE WATER DISTRICT will interview and potentially appoint a
qualified person to fill the vacancy at their adjourned regular board
meeting, SEPTEMBER 21, 2021, at the District office at 777
Cottonwood Drive, Crestline.

To be qualified, a person must be a registered voter and reside inside
the boundaries of CRESTLINE VILLAGE WATER DISTRICT.

Any qualified person who is interested in being considered for the
appointment to fill this vacancy must submit a letter of interest or
resume to the Secretary of the Board of Directors no later than 4:00
pm on WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 1, 2021.

If any additional information is needed concerning the appointment,
please call the District office at (909) 338-1727.

July 22, 2021.

Jordan W. Dietz
Secretary of the Board of Directors
CRESTLINE VILLAGE WATER DISTRICT
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